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March 30, 2022 

 
VIA e-mail submission to Jerome Manarchuck 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Re:  Salem Communications Holding Corporation – FRN 0003760352 

Station WTBN(AM), Pinellas Park, FL (Fac. ID 51985) 
Application for Station License BMML-20220308AAA   

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Salem Communications Holding Corporation (“Salem”) is the licensee of both WTBN(AM), 
facility ID 51985 and WGUL(AM), facility ID 1177 (the stations).  The stations share a common 
broadcast antenna system (diplexed) and such operation requires common filters, traps, and 
other equipment to prevent interaction, intermodulation and / or the generation of spurious 
radiation products which may be caused by common usage of the same antenna system by the 
stations.  As the common owner of the stations, Salem will bear all responsibility and costs with 
regard to the installation and maintenance of such equipment. 

Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathleen A. Kirby 


